
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject:

Kathryn Stannard 
Friday, 15 November 2019 10:33 AM

FW: LGOIMA Request

Morning, in response to your request, I can advise that the amount of the remuneration pool for Hutt City Council is 
$827,228. Council has not allocated its pool. This will be done at the Council meeting to be held on 10 December 2019.

Kathryn Stannard 
Divisional Manager, Democratic Services

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6942, M 027 4348 845, W www.huttcitv.govt.nz
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IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the 
recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or 
distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.
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Sent: Thursday, 14 November 2019 5:22 PM 
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In relation to the allocation of the remuneration pool for Councillors please provide the 
following: 1. Amount of pool 2. How the pool has been allocated 3. The base rate for 
Councillors 4. Is there is a differential between a. Deputy major and Councillors; b. 
Chairpersons and Councillors; and c. Deputy Chairpersons and Councillors. 5. If yes to any of 
4 above, then for each one, the amounts payable and, a. if done by dollar value, the applicable 
dollar value; or b. if done by ratio percentage above the standard base rates for Councillors,
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then the ratio percentage. 
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